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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 640 B 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 05/03/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
Can I please be given details of medical bills given to overseas patients who were not entitled to 
free treatment on the NHS from April 2016 to the present date:. 
 

The highest medical bill given to an individual patient 
 
£58k 

 


